
 
 
 
 
 
February 15, 2023 
 
 
To: PWSD #3 of Franklin County Customer 
 
 
RE:  Franklin County PWSD #3 
        Notice of Violation – Public Notice Required 
 
 
A Notice of Violation (NOV) was issued to Franklin County PWSD #3 by Missouri 
Department of Natural Resources on January 31, 2023.  The Water District is 
required to collect nine (9) Bac-T samples per month.  During the month of 
December, only eight (8) samples were collected.  The Water District collected 
the correct number of samples, however, one of the bottles was overfilled and 
could not be sampled by Missouri Department of Natural Resources.  Although, 
all eight (8) samples passed, the one (1) sample that was overfilled and could not 
be tested is the reason for the violation. The District’s sampling procedures have 
been modified to include that future sampling will be reviewed by the 
Superintendent to prevent missed samples and violations. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this notice, please contact our 
office at (636) 742-5200. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Terry McDaniel 
Superintendent 
Franklin County PWSD #3 


